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NJHS 

Tonight we are inducting the new members into the NJHS at CMS.  7th graders are first selected 

by their grades.  I first average their first and second semester averages from their 6th grade years 

and then the first semester and 4th 6 weeks from their 7th grade years.  Once I have those 4 

grades I average them and if they come out to a 93 then they are eligible to be a candidate.  Then 

I give them a form to fill out where they can write about their different activities in school and in 

the community.  They can also write an essay on why they would make a good candidate for 

NJHS.  After all of that is turned in, then a faculty council of 5 teachers will get together and 

decide who will become members.  Here is the list: 

 

Ashlin Alvarez 

Aurora Bonilla 

Trinity Douglas 

Emily Ducasse 

KeAndrea Emerson 

Lia Espinoza 

Noah Harrell 

Janci Johnson 

Ruthie Murphy 

Jalen Gavin Naylor 

Brooke Oden 

Angelica Pena 

Savannah Shiller 

Josiah Silva 

Courtney Wooddell 

 

Kristy Frizzell 

 

Resource Classes 

Reading Resource is reading short novels! 6th grade is reading The Westing Game and doing 

activities such as a maze activity and Guess Who games. 7th grade is reading Maniac Magee and 

attempting smaller versions of the legendary feats Maniac Magee completes in the book.  

 

Resource Language Arts classes have started their own blog, which they practice typing up their 

writing prompts and practicing correct grammar. 

 

Kim Wruble 

 

7
th

 Grade Science 

Seventh Grade Science is  finishing up a unit on genetics and adaptation.  We are designing 

organisms and finding how they fit into their environments. 

 

Kathy Beddingfield 

 

Enrollment 

6
th

    71 

7
th    

 56
     

 

8
th    

 70 

Total   197 



 

 

7
th

 Grade Math 

Seventh grade math students took a comic strip panel. Then, using a 1cm to 8 cm ratio, expanded 

the image to a larger size keeping the same proportions so that the image would not distort. In 

much a way that a print shop would make posters out of small images 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Martin Diaz 

 

 

 

 

The Middle School faculty and students have been extremely busy the past few weeks 

preparing for National Junior Honor Society inductions, Survivor Day and Run for the Wall. 

We have had students participate in Austin at the State National History Day contest and were 

able to have our students represented in the finals. I think this is an amazing feat. I would also 

like to add that we received our Reading scores for the eighth grade, and I must commend 

those students for their effort and results. We had a pass rate of 80 % with 30% commended. 

This is truly amazing. Nineteen students achieved a commended ranking. I have to say that our 

teachers are truly amazing and work extremely hard to prepare our students. I know the 

students are looking forward to the next couple of weeks with certain trips and Survivor Day. 

Survivor Day will be on May 21. Run for the Wall is on May 16 and is an amazing time to 

honor those who have served and protected our rights and freedoms. I know our students, staff 

and others have been diligently preparing for this event. 

 

Thank you for all you do and your support. 

 

Robby Russell 


